April 16, 2009

THIS IS A DECISION PAPER.

TO:

Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:

Nannette S. Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
REVISED Staff Allocations for 2009-2010 School Year



(Certified, Administrative)

ISSUE:

Revised enrollment projections have resulted in staffing changes needed for 2009-2010.

FACTS:

Board Policy 02.4331 and HCAR 02.4331 provide the staffing ratios and formulas for staffing allocations. The Student Services Department provides the enrollment projections for the upcoming school year. 

Revised enrollment projections have resulted in staffing changes.

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education revise the staffing allocations for the 2009-2010 school year as attached. 

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education revise the staffing allocations for the 2009-2010 school year as attached

